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CIRCULAR NO. OTJASE.1/2020/MRA

30 March 2020

TO: ALL MRA LICENSEES

COVID-19 - PRECAUTIONARY MEASURES AT MRA OFFICES

In view of COVID-19, precautionary measures had been taken at MRA
Offices in Malaysia and Singapore. As such, processing of applications, queries and
requests may take longer than usual. All Owners, Trainers, Assistant Trainers,
Jockeys, Apprentices and Stable Employees are advised to communicate via emails
or telecommunications, and avoid visiting the MRA Offices in Malaysia and
Singapore unless necessary.

2 We seek your understanding and support during these difficult times.
The safety and well-being of our staff and licensees are our utmost priority.

3 For latest updates on COVID-19, please visit the Ministries of Health,
Malaysia and Singapore websites (http://www.moh.gov.my and
https://www.moh.gov.sg)

Best Regards.
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